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Reception Weekly Learning Update

 Friday 28th March 2025
	Maths
This week we have really busy with maths! The children have baked cakes and biscuits all week. Measuring is a wonderful way to learn about number, you can compare the weights too.
We have also been finding half. First we found half of a shape, by folding it in half and understanding that half means splitting it into two equal parts. Then we moved onto sharing objects in half, understanding that this means splitting into two equal parts. We then challenged the children into halving an odd number – understanding that odd numbers cannot be split in half, this is unequal.


	Grandparents Day & Pink Day
Wow, what an amazing day we had, thank you so much to all who came and supported us. The children did us all proud with their wonderful singing/performance. This was followed with a tour of the classroom which the children thoroughly enjoyed and they showed their grown up all the things they learn and enjoy in the classroom. Biscuits and cakes were shared in the hall, which the children had baked and decorated themselves. A game of bingo in the hall followed which was brilliant fun!

Thank you all for your kind donations to Prevent Breast Cancer, so far the total is £293, and this is still rising. 

	Mother’s Day
We hope you have found the beautiful cards that your child has made in their bookbag. Have a wonderful weekend with your lovely children!
	The Tiger Who Came to Tea
After reading this classic story, we discussed the importance of a balanced diet, and everything in moderation. The children were then given the opportunity to design their own balanced meal on a paper plate.

This story also allowed for discussion about sharing – see Maths above.

	Easter Bonnet Parade
On Monday 7th April, we are asking the children to bring in an Easter Bonnet for our parade at 10am. Parents, grandparents, relatives are welcome to this! The bonnet can be of any design. If your child would prefer not to, this is okay. We will be sharing some Spring and Easter songs with you and will parade our creations off. We hope you can make it!


